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Membership Initiative 

 

I continue to contact Retired Chief Master Sergeants (E-9).  I have sent letters to 

those who I have acquired addresses asking their support of the Organization 

through membership and membership recruitment of other Air Guard Retirees.  

 

Plan to meet with Membership Chairperson to discuss clarification of membership 

for retirees to include lifetime membership.  Will produce material to provide 

retirees during their out processing. I also plan to involve the State and Wing 

Command Chiefs in this process.   

Richard Green 
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